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Dear Parents,

Midterms were sent home on Wednesday, September 11th.  Please sign and return the form by Monday. There is still time to improve if need be. (  

Also, my webpage is now available.  You can find contact information, our schedule, and the newsletters.  The address is http://www.gws.k12.in.us/westwood-elem-school .  Click on directory, teachers, and Kristin Poe.  It is the box icon with the arrow.  My next mission is to start a blog and to figure out how to enter information on the calendar (  It sounds like a Sunday job while watching football.
Language Arts
We had actual group rotations based on reading levels this week with great success! Our daily routine is whole group instruction followed by group rotations which include SMALL GROUP, READ TO SELF, and WORD WORK.  
Math

We are working on writing decimals in word form, expanded form, and standard form along with rounding and comparing decimals.  
Spelling
Unit 1/Week 4—Long e words-today 
Unit 1/Week 5 --Long u words-next week
Science

We are discussing natural resources and conservation.  This week our focus was SOIL which is a riveting subject to teach. (  I tried to make it a little more exciting today with an edible soil activity to show bedrock, subsoil, and topsoil with humus and earthworms.  DELICIOUS!
Indiana History
This week we talked about Indiana’s economy and how the people of Indiana make a living.  Next week we will discuss Indiana’s people and culture.  I will send Jeopardy review questions/answers next week to prepare for our first unit test on Wednesday, September 24th. 
Have a great weekend,

Kristin Poe

